
 

  Community Police Review  
  Commission Memorandum 
 

 
TO: COMMUNITY POLICE REVIEW COMMISSION         DATE: DECEMBER 9, 2020 
  
FROM:  CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE                                        WARDS: ALL  

 
SUBJECT: REPORT OUT FROM COMMUNITY POLICE REVIEW COMMISSION 2020 BY-

LAWS REVIEW AD HOC COMMITTEE AND DISCUSSION OF RECOMMENDED 
REVISIONS 

 
 
ISSUES: 
 
Review, provide input, and approve recommended revisions from the Community Police Review 
Commission 2020 By-Laws Review As Hoc Committee to the Community Police Review 
Commission By-Laws. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
That the Community Police Review Commission review, provide input, and approve 
recommended revisions from the Community Police Review Commission 2020 By-Laws Review 
As Hoc Committee to the Community Police Review Commission By-Laws.  

 
 

BACKGROUND: 
 
On September 23, 2020, the Community Police Review Commission (CPRC) 2020 By-Laws 
Review Ad Hoc Committee was created by Chair Smith.  Chair Smith declared that the intention 
of the Ad Hoc Committee was for the 2020 review of the CPRC Bylaws by the end of the 2020 
calendar year.  Chair Smith appointed Commissioner Berrellez as chair of the committee, and 
Commissioner De Brier as a member of the committee.  Commissioner Teichert will be appointed 
as a member of the committee during the October CPRC meeting. 
 
A discussion item will be placed on each CPRC agenda to receive a report from the Community 
Police Review Commission 2020 By-Laws Review Ad Hoc Committee; discuss recommended 
revisions to the Community Police Review Commission By-Laws or Policies and Procedures, if 
any, and schedule actions as needed for a future Community Police Review Commission meeting. 
 
On October 28, 2020, Chair Smith appointed Commissioner Teichert as a member of the 
committee.  Commissioner Berrellez stated that there were no recommend changes to the CPRC 
By-Laws or Policies and Procedures at this time, but that further review would be conducted.  The 
CPRC unanimously voted to receive the report and forward this item to the next CPRC meeting.  
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On November 18, 2020, Commissioner Teichert introduced proposed changes to the CPRC By-
Laws as indicated on the attached red-line version of the CPRC By-Laws.  The CPRC 
unanimously voted to formerly review the proposed changes at the next CPRC meeting. 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The CPRC 2020 By-Laws Review Ad Hoc Committee will be asked to provide an update on their 
activities, discuss with the full Commission any recommended changes to the By-Laws or the 
Policies and Procedures and schedule actions as needed for future CPRC meetings. 
 
Edits to the By-Laws, introduced at the November 18, 2020 CPRC Meeting, with be formerly 
reviewed today for input and approval.  The proposed edits can be found on the attached red-line 
version of the CPRC By-Laws.  Article’s amended include: 
 

- Article V – Commission Officers 
- Article VII – Meetings 
- Article VII – Investigations and Hearings 

 
 
Approved by: Brandi Becker, Principal Management Analyst/CPRC Manager 
 
 
Attachments:   

1. By-Laws - Draft  
2. Policies and Procedures 
3. Charter Section 810  
4. RMC Section 2.76 


